REPORT FOR 4TH CABINET MEETING - 2 May

Jules Flanagan – Webmaster

The new Lions District 410W Website.

The new Lions District 410W website is now live.

We had a few hiccups in the final stages, which resulted in us changing the server the website was run from, from the one used by MD to being hosted free of charge on a server in Cape Town run by Lion Oliver Genthe.

The MD server wasn't able to hold the capacity required.

All working well. And now as we are hosting our own website, we will be able to add our own booking forms on the site for District 410W events, to make the process of booking and recording attendees much easier.

We have started this process for the very first time, by having the registration form for DG Neville's social on 1 June on the website. All we then have to do is share the link to the web page. This will make collating all the information much smoother in the future.

As always, comments and questions welcome at the Cabinet Meeting.

Kind regards

Jules